
Announcing 

 THE 2022 GENERAL MEETING 

 &  

COMMEMORATIVE LECTURES 

17 May 2022 

Japan Section, International Society for Respiratory Protection 

Toshihiko Myojo, Ph.D. 

President, ISRP Japan Section 

 

 This time, we will hold the General Meeting and Commemorative Lectures on 

Respiratory Protection in a hybrid format that uses both the venue and online. 

 

All ISRP members and other interested parties are welcome. Program is conducted in Japanese. 

The language used shall be Japanese only. 

 

For attendance, kindly let us know by Monday, May 9.  

DETAILS: 

Date: Tuesday, 17 May 2022        

Time: 14:00－17:00, held at the venue combined with live distribution (zoom) 

Place: Kanda Hall, ESSAM (Multipurpose Hall, 2nd floor, Building No. 1)  

      3-2-2 Kajicho, Kanda, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo, Japan 

 

1. 2022 General Meeting：14：00－14：45 

Followed by Commemorative Lectures  

       Agenda 

 (1) Business Report for Fiscal 2021  

(2) Statement of Accounts & Audit Report for Fiscal 2021  

        (3) Business Plan for Fiscal 2022   

            (4) Budget Bill for Fiscal 2022 

       Report 

            (1) Transfer of Members  

            (2) Other Items 

             

2．Commemorative Lectures：15：00－17：00 

    (1) 15:00－16:30 

Chair Person：Hajime Hori, Ph.D. 

Professor, University of Occupational and Environmental Health, Japan 

(Tentative) Digital Transformation of Droplet/Aerosol Infection Risk  

Assessment on the Supercomputer "Fugaku" 

~How did we digitally evaluate the effect of face masks to reduce 



 the infection risk?~ 

Makoto Tsubokura, Ph.D. 

Team Leader, RIKEN Center for Computational Science/ 

Professor, Kobe University Graduate School of System Informatics 

  (2) 16:30－17:00 

Chair Person：Hajime Hori, Ph.D. 

(Tentative) Aerosol Transmission of COVID-19 and Effectiveness of Masks 

Toshihiko Myojo, Ph.D. 

President, ISRP Japan Section 

 

Please note: Attendance at the venue will be limited to an individual member (in person) and 2 

organizational members / company to prevent coronavirus infection. 

 

 

 Application for participation (audience) 

Please inform us of your name, company / organization and E-mail address to the following  

E-mail address： 

 ○E-mail address：taeko-yamamoto@midori-grp.com 

 

※ Application Deadline：Monday, 9 May 2022 

 

For More Information 

Contact : Taeko Yamamoto  

     Safety and Health Consultation Office, MIDORI ANZEN Co., Ltd.  

E-mail: taeko-yamamoto@midori-grp.com 

Phone: +81 (3)-3442-8298 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                               


